
May–June 2018
Dear Praying Friends:

With summer here, we are all feeling the heat and looking for a shade tree or 
A/C to cool off, but the rich man in Luke 16 is still in torment. Oh, the blessings of 
being Saved “by grace through faith” (Eph. 2:8) because we heard and received the 
Gospel of Jesus Christ our Lord!

Looking back over the last few months, we were allowed to be in 7 new 
churches that we’d never visited before and a number of churches that already help 
the ministry but have called a new pastor. These meetings have taken us to NC, TN, 
VA, GA, AL, FL, and South Carolina. Praise the Lord for the chance to share the 
burden of printing the Scriptures and for the responses God has allowed us to see as 
His people get involved in helping.

We also had to attend several funerals of friends and family members in the last 
few months. Many of you helped us pray for Vicki’s sister (Wanda) and her many 
health problems. We do thank you for your prayers, but the Lord called her home 
to Heaven just recently. Thank the Lord for the promises of His Word, knowing we 
will see her again on the other side of Jordan. Please pray for Vicki as she grieves 
the loss of her sister; they were so close. We’ll both miss her dearly.

The print shop spent the last couple of months printing small projects and 
doing maintenance on the web press. The rollers had to be sent to be 
refurbished, and we are waiting for them to come back 
in so the next printing project can get underway.

In closing, we thank you all for your 
continued support and prayers.

In Christ,
Bill & Vicki Richburg
Ps. 68:11


